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Customer Information 
 

Product Change Notification 
PCN #: 20221207-2 
 
Change Title: Change of inner carton packaging for the AZSR250, AZSR235 and AZSR180 
 
Products Affected:  
AZSR250 series, AZSR235 series, AZSR180 
Note: The modification only applies for parts with 4-digit date code not following any additional 
letters. 
 
Time schedule:  
Starting from production January 2023 
 
Reason for change: 
To make visual control of the cleanliness of the inner carton packaging easier in packaging 
process of the components. 
 
Support documentation:  
None 

 
Detailed description: 
The new inner carton box packaging comes with white surface. Dimensions are unchanged 
The pictures below show the difference between current and new inner carton box packaging 
 

Current packaging New packaging 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Contact Information:  
For further questions please contact your ZETTLER sales representative. 
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